
On behalf of MehtA+, I would like to congratulate you 
on your stellar performance in the Math Kangaroo 
competition.  

To celebrate your achievement, we cordially invite 
you to join us for a virtual math mystery-theater-
game show using challenging mathematical 
algorithms. Remember to grab a snack, paper and a 
pencil if you wish! There will be prizes involved!

Please find the invitation to our show enclosed. We 
hope to see you soon!

Sincerely,
Bhagirath Mehta (BS ’22, MS ’22 Stanford)
Haripriya Mehta (BS ’20, MEng ’20 MIT)
Co-founders of MehtA+
info@mehtaplustutoring.com

Congratulations
on ranking in the Top 20 in the 

Math Kangaroo 2024 
competition!



YOU ARE INVITED

SATURDAY - MAY 18, 2024 

10 AM - 11:15 AM CST

ZOOM LINK

TOP 20 REWARD

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81068162656?pwd=Z3dHRjhrbUpweDNGNVFqVml4OEFyUT09

